
 
 
August 10, 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parent or Guardian: 
 
This letter is to inform you of the planned application dates for pest control at Pope County 
CUSD #1.  If you have any concerns or questions about this matter, please feel free to contact 
the Unit Office at (618) 683-2301.  The dates are as follows: 
 
 
August 19, 2022 
 
September 16, 2022 
 
October 21, 2022 
 
November 18, 2022 
 
December 16, 2022 
 
January 22, 2023 
 
February 17, 2023 
 
March 17, 2023 
 
April 21, 2023 
 
May 19, 2023 
 
June 15, 2023 
 
July 21, 2023 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
Mr. Ryan Fritch 
Superintendent 
 


